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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

Docket Nos. 50-528
50-529
50-530

SEP 80 Py:

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Nr. E. E. Ijtan Brunt, Jr., Yice President
Construction Projects and ANPP Director

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 16, 1979 informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated July 6, 1979. Your corrective actions will be verified during
a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

g~~~
G. S; Spencer, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch



j C

~, 4


